
 
 

  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/097/2022-23                                                                                         22nd Sept 2022  

 

      POSTPONEMENT OF FAMILY BONDING DAY – 29 SEPT. 2022 
 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings!  
 
Due to the heavy and incessant downpour in Gurugram and keeping in view the 
problem that parents may face due to heavy waterlogging in the area, the ‘Family 
Bonding Day’ event has been postponed.  
 

The new date and timing for the event are as mentioned below- 
 

Day and Date- Thursday, September 29, 2022 
Timing- 8:45 am to 10:00 am 
Venue- School Amphitheatre 
  

We regret the inconvenience caused and look forward to your kind cooperation. 

For further queries you may connect with the Class Teacher.  

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


